

UNITED FIREFIGHTERS UNION OF AUSTRALIA UNION OF EMPLOYEES QUEENSLAND

7 May 2014 AMmeetingQFES

Mr Mark Roche
Acting Deputy Commissioner
Queensland Fire and Emergency Service
Cnr Park and Kedron Park Roads
Kedron Q 4031

Dear Mr. Roche

Re: Award modernisation.

I refer to our correspondence of April 14th 2014 regarding award modernisation.

We provided you with draft modern awards and associated explanatory tables for discussion.

At the issues forum on 15 April 2014 you advised our industrial officer Ms. Newman that QFES would not be ready to commence discussing the matters until May 2014.

On that basis, I request that you advise of a suitable meeting date and time to commence discussions.

UFUQ can make a meeting room available at our West End offices if you prefer.

Please contact Ms. Paula Newman from this office on 3844 0366 to arrange a meeting to commence discussions.

Sincerely

John Oliver State Secretary